
Student Representation Fee 

A Student Representation Fee (SRF) of $2 per semester is assigned at the time of registration, 

beginning January 1, 2020.  The SRF helps ensure that the student voice is represented to 

governmental representatives at the local and state level. Students may opt out of this fee by 

completing and submitting this form, with their signature, to the Bursars Office in building 23.

I have previously opted out, and now want to opt back in to the Student 

Representation fee. 

Yes, I want to opt out of the Student Representation Fee 

Signature 

Name 

Date 

Student ID 

Year Term 
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